
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc. 
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
 
October 10, 2004 

RE:    Belkin Corporation 

FCC ID:  K7SAV55000 
 
After a review of the submitted information, I have a few comments on the above referenced 
Application. 
 
1) The FRN provided does not appear to match any manufacture.  Please check.  Note that a grant 

can not be issued without a proper FRN number. 
2) This device appears to contain multiple antennas.  Please confirm how many antennas are used 

for TX and how many are used for Rx.   
3) It is uncertain if the device may TX on multiple antennas at the same time.  Please explain if the 

device may TX on multiple antennas at the same time.  If so, this would likely be considered MIMO 
(multiple input/multiple output) technology.  If considered as MIMO, this would require certification 
by the FCC since it would be considered new technology. 

4) The label placed on the outside of the end device should contain the words “Contains”.  However, 
the label applied directly to the mini-PCI module should not.  Please correct. 

5) Page 20 of the test report shows 8480 MHz as a restricted band, but does not provide average 
data to show compliance to 54 dBuV/m.   

 
 
 
 
Timothy R. Johnson 
Examining Engineer 
 
mailto:  tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination. 
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the 
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.  
 
Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be 
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also, 
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender. 


